
The following is the Landscape Committee’s Annual Report: 
  
I am pleased to inform you that all members were able to be on 
the Island during the season.  All members did what they could 
with all the regulations and limited ferry schedule.  I was in 
contact with all members via phone, text, and/or in person.  The 
rain garden was tended to, some paths cleared, milkweed 
planted, and Japanese Barberry located for removal. 
  
Bustins Island Monarch Society (BIMS) was put on hold but hopes 
to be in full swing next year.  The committee hopes next year to 
also start a special project that is paired with the Nature 
Center.  The Committee will continue to update the Landscape 
Binders with pictures and information for all to refer to.  Next year 
small shrubs, trees, flowers, and ground cover may be considered 
for purchase to help prevent erosion.  We will work together to 
decide what projects to tackle when we meet in the 
spring/summer of 2021.  
  
I thank all of the Committee members for their hard work in the 
beautification of Bustins Island. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Pamela L. Lavoie 
Landscape Committee Chair   


